
Timber Creek High School PTSA

proudly invites you to a public forum hosting 

candidates for 

OCPS School Board 

District 2

Wednesday, April 4, 2018

6:30 pm to 8 pm

Ballroom at Encore in Avalon Park 

13798 Cygnus Drive 32828 

Hear from the 
candidates  

Ask questions 

Get informed 
Seating is limited, arrive early


